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August 6, 2020 

 

Dear SUA Families: 

Today the Toledo-Lucas County Health Department recommended that all schools begin the year remotely until October 1, 

2020, considering the rise in COVID-19 positive cases over the last month.  After much discussion and with the support of 

our Board of Trustees, SUA will proceed with our existing Safe Return-to-School Plan that provides parents the option to 

select On-Campus Learning or Home Learning.  Due to our size, we are able to accommodate all the recommended safety 

protocols that include six-foot social distancing, face masks for all, temperature scanners, daily sanitation and hygiene 

requirements, a flexible attendance policy, and staggered school start times. 

 

We understand and recognize that you may be feeling many emotions as information changes regarding the COVID-19 

pandemic.  We want to reiterate that families have the option to select Home Learning at any time. We are here for you and 

your daughters. 

 

As previously shared, we will begin on August 13 – 18 with our Return-to-School Orientations for grade-level classes.  It is our 

hope to welcome everyone back to campus on Wednesday, August 19; however, we will be closely monitoring this situation.  

Any adjustments with regard to Athletics have, yet to be determined. 

 

Return-to-School Class Orientations 

To safely bring the girls back to campus and educate them in safety protocols and expectations, we will open the school year 

with each grade level attending a Return-to-School Orientation on the following dates: 

• Thursday, August 13 Junior Academy Orientation 

• Friday, August 14 Freshman Orientation 

• Monday, August 17 Sophomore Orientation 

• Tuesday, August 18 Junior/Senior Orientation 

 

We cannot say it enough, but we truly appreciate the partnership that we have with you.  We thank you for your belief in our 

Mission and our Ursuline Core Values.  If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to us. 

Soli Deo Gloria, 

 

Mary      Nichole 

Mary Werner ’74    Nichole Flores ’89 

President     Principal 

 


